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MARKETING AND PUBLICITY sub-committee report 

The sub-committee is tasked with promoting the sport of croquet across Victoria. 

 

1. MERCHANDISE 

Current range of promotional merchandise consists of: 

Trifold leaflets – recently updated with new images and revised regional contact details. 
Free to clubs.  

Bookmarks – three versions now available, with new images. Slogans are the same as last 
year (Croquet: A different ball game and Croquet: It’s a challenge) plus a new slogan 
(Croquet: It’s good to start young).  Free to clubs. 

Branded ballpoint pens. Viral marketing: intended for clubs to give to donors / sponsors / 
prospective players and for members to pass on via the usual process of borrowing / lending 
ballpoints. Available posted in packs of 10 for $20 or face to face at $2 per pen. As of 16 
September most of these pens have been sold: 226 of the 250 purchased at the end of 2017. 
Cost was $435.60 (inc GST), receipts to date $452, so we are now in profit. 

Bumper stickers - a new item due for delivery shortly. Cost is $737 for 500 (inc GST). We are 
proposing to sell these at $2 each. We will reach breakeven point when we have sold 370.   

Victorians Shine posters. These are nearly all gone.  

 

2. CALENDARS 

These are seen as a service to members with some potential for spin-off publicity. All but 3 
have now been sold and the break-even point has been reached. 

Clubs and regions have been invited to submit photographs for a 2019/20 calendar. One club 
has already sent in a photograph for consideration. 

 

3. VIDEO COMPETITION 

The video competition for tertiary students under 30 was launched on Wednesday 15 
August. Posters were emailed to relevant staff in 25 departments of film and media in TAFEs 
and universities across Victoria and southern NSW, followed by hard copy posters for display 
on department noticeboards.  The competition has also been advertised on the Facebook 
page (attracting 772 hits) and via Twitter.  

The Croquet Vic competition web page has attracted a steady stream of hits, total from 17 
August to date around 270. 

Closing date for the competition is 1 December 2018. 

4. PROMOTIONAL VIDEO FOR ALLIED HEALTH WORKERS / PATIENTS 

Notes towards a storyboard have been compiled by a physio and sent to Stephen Forster, 
John van der Touw and Shirley Hallinan for checking. We will shortly be meeting with 
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Australian Physiotherapy representatives to discuss the ideas further from the user 
perspective. 

 

5. CROQUET VICTORIA PRESENCE ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

Sarina has retrieved our Twitter handle @croquet.victoria – it seems it was registered by 
someone who is no longer involved with Croquet Victoria. She has set up an automatic 
Twitter feed from posts on our Facebook page.  We plan to discuss the use of Twitter further 
at our next meeting. 

Our Facebook posts have reached 2.6k people in the 4 weeks from 19 August, and our 
Facebook page was visited 478 times. In these 4 weeks, 16 new people registered Likes for 
the page and 15 new page followers signed up. Total page Likes are now 340, just 7 fewer 
than for the Croquet Queensland page. The CQ page was established earlier than ours, but 
currently it is nowhere near as active. 

Posts and tournament notices from croquet clubs are regularly featured on the Facebook 
page, along with a weekly blog on issues of interest (eg checking the information for visitors 
which is available on your club website). 

Our Facebook and Twitter pages can be accessed via links on the front page of the Croquet 
Vic website. 

 

6. PUBLICITY CAMPAIGN 

 We have contacted the other states to follow up NSW’s expression of interest as reported 
to the last CoM meeting. 

We are also developing an application for sponsorship to help fund a sustained publicity 
campaign in Victoria. 

 

7. CLUB STRATEGIC WORKSHOPS 

To date one region has expressed interest in a workshop focusing on publicity and using 
social media.  

 

FOR INFORMATION 

 

Kate Patrick 
convenor, Marketing and Publicity sub-committee 

https://www.facebook.com/croquet.victoria



